
 

80-048 Tulip Hill Farm on the Potomac  
12001 Riverview Road  
Fort Washington  
Built in 1939, the house at Tulip Hill Farm is two-and-one-half-stories high and of brick 
construction, with a large pedimented portico fronting the Potomac River. Designed and built by its 
owners, Dr. and Mrs. James E. Poore, it is a country house of unique plan, design and decorative 
detail. Incorporated into the structure are exterior and interior elements salvaged from numerous 
older buildings from Washington, D.C., Baltimore, Philadelphia, and other places. 


